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September 9, 2024 
 
 
David Soule, P.E.  
Rio Grande Engineering 
P.O. Box 93924 
Albuquerque, NM, 87199 
 
 
RE: 629 57th Street NW 
  Permanent C.O. – Accepted  
  Engineer’s Certification Dated 9/4/24 
      Engineer’s Stamp Date:  10/17/23 
  Hydrology File: J11D046 
 
 
Dear Mr. Soule:  

 
Based on the Certification received 09/04/2024 and site visit on 09/6/2024, this letter serves as a 
“green tag” from Hydrology Section for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued by 
the Building and Safety Division. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 505-924-3314 or amontoya@cabq.gov .   
 
 
Sincerely,     

 
Anthony Montoya, Jr., P.E.  
Senior Engineer, Hydrology 
Planning Department, Development Review Services 
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I David Soule, NMPE 14522, of the firm Rio Grande Engineering, hereby certify that this 
project has been graded and will drain in substantial compliance with and in accordance 
with the design intend of the approved plan dated 9/26/17. The certification is submitted 
in support of a request for CERTIFICATE OR OCCUPANCY.  The record information 
presented heron is not necessarily complete and intended only to verify substantial 
compliance of the grading and drainage aspects of this project.

10/17/23

9/4/24


